From: noreply@portmoody.ca [mailto:noreply@portmoody.ca] On Behalf Of Kate MacRae

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 8:45 AM

To: City of Port Moody - Info < info@portmoody.ca > Subject: Port Moody City Hall Lighting Request

To whom it may concern,

On November 20, the 30th anniversary of the Convention on the Rights of the Child, children across Canada and around the world will raise their voices to speak out on the issues that matter most to them and help shape their future. This day is recognized internationally as World Children's Day and in Canada as National Child Day. Many Canadians celebrate this day in their own way. We are hoping that you will join in the awareness by lighting up city hall in UNICEF blue!

National Child Day is a federally recognized health promotion day. We are partnering with corporations, governments, schools and many other partners to celebrate this important day, we hope you will join us!

UNICEF's official "blue" is actually 100% cyan. We can provide additional resources, graphics or technical specifications if needed. More messaging, logos and background information is available upon request.

If you have any questions, please do get in touch. I can be reached at kmacrae@unicef.ca